Man 34 reported to PF after
photos taken of females
within cubicles at Dalry
Swimming Pool

A 34-year-old man has been reported
to the Procurator Fiscal following
reports of photographs being taken
of females within cubicles at Dalry
Swimming Pool.

The incidents are said to have taken place over the past
month.
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Officers launched an investigation and earlier today confirmed
the outcome.

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “Response Officers 1in
Edinburgh investigated reports of a male taking photos of
females within cubicles at Dalry Swimming Pool over the past
month.

“As a result of their inquiries the male was reported to the
Procurator Fiscal this weekend.”



